
 

GFC Standing Committee Report 

GFC Nominations Committee 

For the Period of July 1, 2021 - June 30, 2022 

 

Members:  B. Cummins (Chair), C. Devoy, H. Kletke, Y. Li, G. Ogilvie, T. Patel, D. Scott 

Resource: J. Gallais, V. Grisack 

 

Committee Overview:  

The purpose of the GFC Nomination Committee is to ensure the staffing of GFC Standing Committees 
and other committees requiring GFC appointees.  

The GFC Nomination Committee had the following virtual meetings:  August 31, September 8-10 Email 
meeting, November 4, November 23, 2021, May 17, 2022 email meeting, and May 26, 2022 where 
recommendations were made to GFC to fill vacancies on GFC standing committees as well as senior 
search and review committees. The bulk of the meetings were in the Fall 2021 to fill the slate of 
nominees and as not enough nominations were received for all committees, the work continued 
throughout the spring of 2022 to fill the remaining vacancies.  

The GFC Nominations Committee is tasked within the GFC Bylaws to: “ensure the best possible match 
and broadest possible diversity for all committees were possible.”. In working with the new Executive 
Director, Equity, Diversity and Inclusion, M. Mathurin-Moe, the committee has looked at their processes 
and have worked together to make EDI a priority in filling any vacancies.  

 

Submitted by,  
B. Cummins  
Chair of the GFC Nominations Committee 

 

 

 

 


